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King’s University College is pleased to host a candidates’ debate on Thursday, September 29, 2011. All 
parties have been invited to participate and representatives from the Green Party, NDP and Freedom 
Party have all agreed to attend. The event will be held in the Wemple Cafeteria starting at 5:30 p.m. and a 
panel of both students and professors will be posing questions to the candidates. 

"This is a great way to encourage voting and active participation in the democratic process among our 

students,” notes Erin Hannah, faculty member in the Department of Political Science. “Having our 

students engaging candidates and participating in conversations is an important part of the political 

process and is an excellent learning experience.” 

This event is organized and hosted by the King’s University College Political Science Club. All community 
members are encouraged to attend. 

For more information please contact:  
Matt Quin, Manager - Communications and Media Relations 
phone: 519-433-3491, cell: 226-236-1846, email: mquin@uwo.ca 
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